13th May, 1035

Malor L.Darwin,

Cripp'a Corner,

FCIEST POW,
LDUEREX

Dear Major Darwin.

In 1986 I liad a paper on Perlodieal Health Surveys
in the Journal of State Medloins, which I think I wrote and
got published in comneetion with your proposals to the Nedioaml
Rerearch Councll, It may well, however, have boen published
after they were actually turned down,

Yours sinocerely,



